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VIA E-MAIL (cmcneal@madison-co.com)
Major Chuck McNeal, Jail Administrator

Madison County Detention Center
2935 Highway 51
Canton, Mississippi 39046

RE: Renewal of Inmate Healthcare Contract
Dear Maj. McNeal:

It was good talking to you today concerning the renewal of QCHC’s inmate healthcare contract
with Madison County. As we discussed, in the current contract (ending September 30, 2015), the
annualized price was $600,479.49. Per the terms of the contract, we agree to renew our contract for
another one-year term, with a slight inflation adjustment to the price, at the rate of the Consumer Price
Index (CPI), Medical Component, which from May 2014 through April 2015 (the latest figures available
from the Bureau of Labor Statistics), was 2.6%. Accordingly, our proposed annual price for 2015-
2016 is $616,091.96.

We are grateful that you allow us to be your inmate healthcare provider, and we look forward to
continuing our partnership with you. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
We look forward to working with you in any way we can to ensure that we continue to be your inmate
healthcare provider.

Thank you for this opportunity.

Smcerely,

.T ustin A. Barkley

Cc: Johnny Bates, Bron Bates, Paul Millette



